
 

 

 
 
August 2013 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

Attached please find three policies from the 2013-2014 Student Handbook.  The 

policies that have been enclosed are the: 

 

 Drug and Alcohol Policy and Administrative Guidelines 

 Pupil and Personnel Services Anti-Violence and Weapons Policy 

 Smoking Policy 

 

These policies, which were reviewed with all students during the “Welcome Back” class 

meetings which were held with all students during the first week of school, are being 

attached in order to inform parents and guardians of these policies as well.   

 

It is important that all students, parents and guardians understand that the primary goal 

of the administration at Nazareth Area High School is to ensure a learning environment 

that is free from drugs, alcohol, tobacco and weapons.  Students who violate these 

policies will be faced with the appropriate consequences as outlined in the student 

handbook, which may include arrest, citations, suspensions, expulsions or placement at 

an alternative educational facility. 

 

Please review this information and discuss them with your student and emphasize the 

importance of making good decisions and refraining from engaging in the use of drugs, 

alcohol, tobacco and violence, not only here at school, but in general as well. 

 

Please feel free to contact any member of the high school administration if you should 

have any questions.  As always, your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alan Davis 

 

Alan Davis 

Principal 

 
 


